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This is not a well thought out bill and should not be passed. We should be working to 

move the houseless to stable and safe housing NOT PROMOTING LIVING IN 

TENTS! Please think of the impact this bill would have on and state authorities to 

preserve safety for all community residents. Once again we have a few elected 

representatives advocating compassion by enabling dysfunctional policy.  

 


